
December 3, 2020

Dear Community Supporter,

It is no secret that 2020 has been a challenging year for all of us and our com-
munity hospital is no exception.  The COVID-19 virus has certainly taken a toll on 
our families, co-workers and small businesses alike.  It has been a year of struggle 
and change, but also a year to come together and show our support and kindness 
for each other and towards our community.  It is with heartfelt appreciation that I 
say thank you to all of you.  Your support of our community hospital and frontline         
employees this year has been tremendous!  

As we close out this year, our hospital is seeking out your support one last time 
to help us help you.  Your generous support can continue to help our frontline 
employees and staff by supporting the ongoing COVID-19 effort, your support can 
also help us save the lives of women living right here in our community through 
the Love of Life Campaign, and your support can better the lives of children living 
in our community through the Teddy Bear Fund Drive (TBFD).  

 • By supporting the COVID-19 Fundraising Campaign, you will enable us 
   to continue to assist employees through the creation of an Employee 
   Emergency Fund – a way to assist employees with COVID related child
   care expenses, unpaid medical bills, time off due to positive COVID tests 
   and lost wages as a result of furlough.
 • Supporting the Love of Life Campaign this year means allowing for the 
   purchase of an intraoperative specimen imager, which would enable our 
   breast surgeons to look at biopsies right in the OR, while the patient is 
   still present. Further providing for the most up-to-date medical technology 
   and the safest and most accurate patient diagnoses.
 • Raising money for children in our community and at Children’s hospital for
    over 25 years, the Teddy Bear Fund Drive once again needs community 
    support to ensure that care for our youngest patients, as well as preventa-
   tive care through Project Fit America, is readily available.

I invite you to join with so many others in our community and support our hospital 
with a donation to one of the three areas outlined above.  Help us support and 
care for you and your family and care for our employees and children at the same 
time.  We are truly grateful for your continued support; we wouldn’t be here con-
tinuing to serve our community without all of you!

All my best,
 

Heather Reed
Executive Director, Indiana Healthcare Foundation


